
 
 

 
 
 
 

	
MEDIA	RELEASE	

 
The	 Centenary	 Institute	 has	 proudly	 welcomed	 generous	 support	 from	 Lord	
Mayor’s	Charitable	Foundation	via	the	2016	Eldon	&	Anne	Foote	Trust	Donor	
Advised	Program.		
	
The	grant	will	 support	 two	PhD	scholarships	 that	will	be	awarded	 to	aspiring	
cancer	researchers	housed	within	the	ACRF	Centenary	Cancer	Research	Centre,	
located	in	the	heart	of	the	University	and	Royal	Prince	Alfred	Hospital	precinct.	
It	 is	 imperative	 that	 Australia’s	 brightest	 young	 minds	 are	 supported	 and	
encouraged	 to	 develop	 careers	 in	 medical	 research,	 as	 this	 will	 maintain	 a	
domestic	 culture	 of	 scientific	 excellence	 and	 ensure	 the	 nation’s	 health	 and	
prosperity.		
	
Lord	Mayor’s	Charitable	Foundation	is	a	leading	philanthropic	organisation	and	
the	 largest	 community	 foundation	 in	 Australia.	 	 Established	 in	 1923,	 the	
Foundation	has	 a	 long	 and	proud	history	 supporting	 the	 community	 through	
philanthropy.	
	
The	 Centenary	 Institute	 is	 delighted	 to	 receive	 this	 support	 and	 extend	 our	
sincere	thanks	and	appreciation	to	Lord	Mayor’s	Charitable	Foundation.		
	
To	 find	 out	more	 about	 the	 ACRF	 Centenary	 Cancer	 Research	 Centre,	 visit	
http://www.centenary.org.au/cen_program/acrf-centenary-cancer-research-
centre/		
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


